TOWN OF SOUTH HERO 333 ROUTE 2 SOUTH HERO, VT 05486

June 10, 2024

Dear Granny's Attic Members;

The South Hero Selectboard has been informed by the Old White Meeting House Committee that they have lined up a contractor who is available to begin work this next winter and spring. This requires the removal of all contents of the building.

This letter constitutes the 180-day notice stipulated by the Occupancy Agreement and will require the building to be vacated by Thanksgiving of 2024. The Selectboard will work wih the Grannies to assist with the process of vacating the building.

In the event that this construction is significantly delayed for any reason and that any information concerning these delays or changes in scheduling are available prior to October 1, 2024, the notice to vacate will be revisited with the intent to discuss the Grannies retaining use of the building for another season.

Sincerely,

South Hero Selectboard